
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/29/2018 4:00:00 AM

First name: Danny

Last name: Sklenicka

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Continued Preservation of the Forest

 

Dear Lori,

 

I'm glad to hear that your team is reviewing the Forest Plan for the Wayne National Forest. I really hope that we

continue to sustainably manage this treasure of southeast Ohio--it's our only National Forest!

 

In general, I support sustainable use of the land. I am not in support of increased drilling and fracking and I hope

that your team continues to keep the forest for constituent enjoyment and not corporate benefit.

 

I have completed the questionnaire from your Web site and have attached to this e-mail. I look forward to reading

the forest plan and look forward to seeing the plan in its many phases.

 

Thanks for all of your efforts!

 

Danny Sklenicka


